Aspiration Respect Endeavour

Alderton Hill, Loughton, Essex IG10 3JA

t: 020 8508 1173 e: office@rodingvalley.net www.rodingvalley.net

Headteacher: Mrs S Jenner Chief Executive Officer: Mr P Banks



16th October 2020

October 2020

Dear Parents/carers,

Further to our letter regarding the exam weeks for Year 11 that finish today, I want to say how proud we have been of the students throughout this period. They have remained focused throughout the exams and conducted themselves in a very studious way.

From Monday (19th October), Year 11s will no longer be leaving the site when they would have had Core PE lessons. During this hour, on a Monday or a Tuesday afternoon, the students will be having additional English, Maths or Science intervention. The Wednesday and Thursday sessions until 4pm will continue - the students will have intervention and support as needed in their other subjects during that time. A personalised intervention and support timetable will be given to each of the students so that they know where they will need to be.

If you have any questions or queries regarding the intervention programme, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. R Mammen

Senior Deputy Head Teacher

Raising Standards

Mr. M Vermaak Assistant Headteacher

Mr. F Ryan

Year Progress Leader



















